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From: Kelly Pugliares <kelly.pugliares@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 9:16 AM

To: CSC-DL Siting Council

Subject: Talias Trail adjacent AT&T tower

Good morning,
[ am writing to express my concerns over the AT&T tower that is planned to go up behind my home.

While we were building our home, A cell tower was constructed. This additional tower would make two towers behind
our homes. [ would like to express two concerns regarding this decision.

It is unclear what kind of the tower is being assembled (5G?) I am concerned about the level of frequency that we will
now be exposed to.

In addition, I am concerned about the impact to the property value of our homes. Many of the homes in this neighborhood
range from $450,000-$500,000 and more three more homes like this are still pending. Given the tax bracket that these
homes fall into, I would think that the town would want to attract buyers to this area. The presence of two unsightly
towers certainly detracts from that.

The information that we were provided does not make it clear exactly where this tower is going. Will additional trees have
to be removed in order to construct the tower? The homes on this side of the road have a beautiful tree line that blocks the
training facility behind us. Further tree removal would only make an additional cell tower more unsightly.

Attached is a photo of my home where you can clearly see the existing tower behind my house. This is already and
unsightly distraction from our beautiful little neighborhood.

Please consider my concerns as you evaluate this project. I would appreciate a response to my inquiry.
Thank you,
Kelly Pugliares

50 Talias Trail
Middletown , CT






